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COPY
LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

6th February 1962.

Dear Sirs,

M.S. "GARBETA"

With reference to the Special Survey, which
will become due at the end of next month, the
Committee have agreed to consider postponement
of this inspection until March, 1963 (provided the
vessel is submitted to a satisfactory General
Examination.

The Owners state arrangements have been made
for the vessel to be drydocked at your port on
the 12th instant when the above inspection will
be carried out,and I shall be glad if you will
give the case the necessary attention.

The Continuous Survey Cycle should be advanced
on the above occasion and I would point out that
the Auxiliary Boiler Survey will become due at the
end of next month.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
ANTWERP



